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Directions to Acupuncture Orthopedics Clinic 
Anthony Von der Muhll, L.Ac., DNBAO 

303 Potrero Street 

Building 42, Suite 306 

Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

831-459-6762 

 

We are located in the Sash Mill complex near downtown Santa Cruz, across River Street 

from the Gateway Plaza. 

 

From Highways 17, 9, or 1, or from downtown Santa Cruz: 

 

Turn onto Potrero Street at the stoplight intersection with River Street. Take your first 

right turn off Potrero, at the railroad tracks, into the Sash Mill where the sign says “303 

Potrero Street.” The railroad tracks and a fence will be on your right, the buildings on your 

left. Continue straight to the very end of the parking lot, don’t turn anywhere. 

 

At the end of the parking lot, Building 42 is the very last building on your left. You may 

take stairs or the elevator from the ground to Suite 306 on the third floor. 

 

Very ill, frail or elderly patients should not plan to drive after treatment. Please 
arrange for a companion driver, or arrange alternative transportation, if appropriate. 

 

If you take the bus:  Santa Cruz Metro busses stop on River Street within 1 block of 

Potrero Street.  For more information, please contact the Santa Cruz Metropolitan Transit 

District at 831-425-8600. 

 

If you cycle:  Bike locking facilities are located in front of Sash Mill Building 42. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact us at 831-459=6762 with any questions, and remember to 

provide at least 24 hours notice in advance of cancellations or re-scheduling. We look 

forward to seeing you soon! 


